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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  
 
A period of not more than fifteen minutes shall be allowed for questions submitted by 
a member of the public who either lives or works in the area of the authority at each 
ordinary meeting of the Council. 
 
Every question shall be put and answered without discussion, but the person to 
whom a question has been put may decline to answer.  The person who asked the 
question may ask one relevant supplementary question, which shall be put and 
answered without discussion. 
 
The following written question has been received from a member of the public. 
 
 
(a) Gillian Fleming 

 
“As Hanover Street is part of the Valley Gardens Conservation Area, and forms a 
geographic and historic entity with Hanover Crescent, and as there are frontages the 
whole of the length of the street on both sides, why is the street included in the 
consultation? Given the perfectly adequate storage space for individual bins that 
exists there, and given the failure so far by Cityclean to find a discreet location for 
communal bins in that street (i.e. a location where residents' windows and doors are 
not directly affected) why impose the misery of communal bins where they are simply 
not needed” 
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